Fort Hays State University

FHSU Scholars Repository

Buildings & Facilities

Campus History Collections

5-16-1979

Note of Appreciation

Fort Hays State University

Follow this and additional works at: https://scholars.fhsu.edu/buildings

Recommended Citation

Fort Hays State University, "Note of Appreciation" (1979). *Buildings & Facilities*. 1145. https://scholars.fhsu.edu/buildings/1145

This Correspondence is brought to you for free and open access by the Campus History Collections at FHSU Scholars Repository. It has been accepted for inclusion in Buildings & Facilities by an authorized administrator of FHSU Scholars Repository.



May 16, 1979

Mr. Vic Doubrava Dorrance, KS 67634

Dear Vic:

As the Ft. Hays State school year comes to a close, I reflect on the nice things that have happened this year. Number One on my list has been the restoration of the Stone Schoolhouse.

This note, then, is to say THANK YOU for your help. Your energies will be forever appreciated by me and indirectly by thousands of kids and people who will see the structure and reflect on the project.

I am sure you can take pride in being a part of history.

Sincerely yours,

Allan R. Miller

Associate Professor of

Education